
Commissioning of Chaplaincy team members
[bookmark: _GoBack]It was the commissioning of the new chaplaincy team on 13th of November, we were really nervous because it was our first time. We went on the coach with St Dominic’s and The Rosary.  Elsa and Summer had to carry the school banner around the cathedral then get blessed by the bishop. After that we sung some hymns chosen by Bishop Declan, the senior schools went to the apostle’s room with the bishop (for 20 minutes). During this time, the primary schools got in pairs and met people from different schools.  The bishop came back after this and we finally were able to get our badges. We were very excited but we were also anxious because we might do something incorrect but we followed everyone else. We were so pleased about being part of the chaplaincy team at St Joseph’s.
By Elsa, Summer and Leo
